
 

 

Our Ref:  LTM/kmd/y10mock 
 
 
24 November 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Re: Rescheduled Year 10 Citizenship Mock Examination 
 
Following our communication to all parents regarding positive cases of COVID within our Year 
8x band and Year 11 bubble, there has been the need to reorganise the Year 11 mock 
examination window which is scheduled over the next few weeks.  This has then had a knock-
on effect on the Y10 mock examination. 
 
You will be aware that your child was due to complete their GCSE Citizenship mock 
examination this Friday (27th November).  Due to the logistical changes we have had to make, 
we have made the decision to move this examination to Wednesday, 2nd December; Year 10 
students have been informed of this today.  Arrangements on the day will remain the same, 
with students moving to the early lunch sitting and then completing the examination in the 
afternoon. 
 
Can I thank you for your continued support, recognising the value for your child in completing 
such mock examination experiences at this important time. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Lee Tristham 
Headteacher 


